What’s Happening in Dunlevy?
· We have been awarded a Grant to update the park on Walnut Street!
· New playground equipment coming soon!
· Walnut Street Extension paving starting this summer!  New railroad crossing will be installed.  Frick Street crossing will be gated and only for EMERGENCY USE
· Walnut Street, portions of Dewey Street and Wharf Street will be paved
· [bookmark: _GoBack]CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN—DELAYED DUE TO COVID RESTRICTIONS
